
Dear Sir/Madame,
 
RE: Medicare funding for Abortion Bill 2013
 
I am writing in support of Senator John Madigan’s Health Insurance Amendment
(Medicare funding for certain types of abortion) Bill 2013 because I strongly feel against
the practice of gender selection especially related to the unborn.
 
As a Medicare paying client I request funding not be given to cases which involve “the
termination is carried out solely because of the gender of the foetus” section 17A (1)(b)
because such a practice will place a heavy burden on the health of our society. Even the
respected UN agencies recognise the need to end discriminatory practices of gender
selection and I support their action in this regard. An unbalance of any species has
always resulted in damage to the natural law and balance of nature and even more so
this would be with regards to human beings. It will also encourage sex trafficking, child
abductions and many other gender related criminal activities.
 
I refuse for my money to be use as blood money in paying for the death of another
human being. Please consider carefully your decision because you bare the responsibility
and society bares the  consequences.
 
Yours sincerely,
Margaret Kelly




